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31 August, 2020

Dear parent/caregiver of

Unfortunately due to level 2 restrictions the Kids for Kids organisation team have decided to cancel this year’s Kids
for Kids concert. We will instead find another way for our Knighton Chorus to perform for their whanau and school at
some other point this term or next.

The songs that the children have been learning for Kids for Kids are unfortunately copyrighted to the organisation
so we may not be able to perform those particular songs, instead we will find others. I have removed access to the
songs for practising due to the copyright and cancellation of the concert.

Thank you all for your support so far.
Ngd mihi nui, hei kona mai ra, na

Nicole Antoniadis Carmen Johnstone
Arts Coordinator / Teacher / Choir Director Teacher / Choir Director



